
 
  

What’s Happening!!! 

2011 Dates & Updates  

Wednesday, Feb. 2—Lake Balboa Neighborhood 

Council Regular Community Meeting @ 7:00 

PM.  The meeting is at our regular location, Lake 

Balboa Studios, 7412 Balboa Blvd., in Lake Balboa.   

Feb. 12, 19, and 20th [See, main article (left-side) 

for Emergency Preparedness meeting and Cert I 

class information.] 

Sunday, Feb. 6  (and every Sunday)  Encino’s 

Farmer’s Market from 8 a.m.—1 p.m.  

ONEGeneration Center at 17400 Victory Blvd. 

(Between White Oak & Balboa) 

   

 

 

 

The LBNC newsletter is distributed to all of our 

stakeholders at the beginning of every month.  This is 

your newsletter and we welcome and encourage your 

participation.  If you have any suggestions for articles 

of interest to the LB community, please let us know.  

Information on community events, public meetings, 

school, religious, or seasonal events, classes, 

volunteer opportunities, are encouraged and may be 

sent to sylvias@lakebalboanc.org for consideration.  

And, if you are a new business (less than two years 

old) in our community, or know of one you would like 

to feature, please send contact information.  

Submissions may be edited and the LBNC reserves 

the right not to include and/or publish articles at its 

discretion.  Thank you. 

LBNC meeting agendas are posted for public viewing 72 hours prior 

to each meeting at the following locations:  Vallarta Market, 16107 

Victory Blvd,; Balboa Shell, 6801 Balboa Blvd.; Ralph’s, 17250 

Saticoy Str.; Food 4 Less, 16530 Sherman Way; Tam’s Pet Foods 

& Supplies, 17635 Vanowen St.; and Balboa Sports Center, 17015 

Burbank Blvd. 

Lake Balboa Neighborhood Council 
PO Box 7720  Lake Balboa, CA 91409-7720  

 Voicemail / FAX  818-779-9026 

www.LakeBalboaNC.org 

IT’S TIME TO GET PREPARED! 

We hope you all made New Year’s resolutions to get yourselves, your 

families, and your neighborhood better prepared for an emergency.  We 

have two fun ways to help you fulfill those promises, the first on Saturday, 

February 12th, 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at the Flyaway Bus Terminal, NE 

corner of Saticoy and Woodley, 2nd Floor Meeting Room.  Our regular 

Emergency Preparedness meeting becomes a Pet CPR and First Aid Class 

for the day, taught by Nancy Matthews, EP Guru! Participants will receive a 

Pet First Aid Book and Certificate of Completion, but YOU MUST PRE-

REGISTER.  Just $20 (regularly $45), and you’ll learn how to save the lives 

and treat the injuries of your beloved dogs and cats.  

And, on February 19th and 20th, the Lake Balboa Neighborhood Council 

will host a rare weekend CERT I Class! FREE! Get all 17 hours of training 

and your Certificate of Completion in just two days at 7412 Balboa Blvd., 

just north of Sherman Way in Lake Balboa.  Classes will be taught by CERT 

Commander Stacy Gerlich from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. each day.  Learn fire 

suppression, search and rescue, triaging, quick first air, latest info on 

terrorism, and much, much more.  The Council will furnish a continental 

breakfast, light lunch and snacks.  As with the Pet CPR and First Aid Class, 

YOU MUST PRE-REGISTER so we know to order supplies for the classes. 

Make new friends, learn how to save those people and pets most dear to 

you and have a lot of fun doing it! CLASS SIZES ARE LIMITED, SO DON’T 

DELAY! Call Linda Pruett at (818) 345-9809 or email textmgt@att.net for 

pre-registration.  Please provide your name, phone number and email 

address.   
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Happy Dogs owner, Yajana Zapata, opened her doors this past October.  

She is most grateful for the neighborhoods’ support and happy to be in 

Lake Balboa.  She wants everyone to know that she and her staff will take 

really good care of the dogs left under their care and will treat every dog as 

if their own.  Happy Dogs offers full bath and grooming services starting at 

$25.00 for small dogs.  Open Monday-Saturday, 9-7, Sundays, 11-5. 

Located at 16203 Victory Blvd., across from Springbok Bar and Grill.  For 

more information, call (818) 781-0464 and ask for Yajana or Roxana. 

   NEWSLETTER ITEMS 


